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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    SERVISS SUBDIVISION     
PROJECT NO.:   19-10 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 34, BLOCK 1, LOT 25.2 
REVIEW DATE:   18 JUNE 2019  
MEETING DATE:   20 JUNE 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: JAMES A. DILLIN, PLS/TALCOTT ENGINEERING 
 

1. Comments from the Highway Superintendent should be received.  Site distances have been 
added to the plans on Sheet 4 of 4. 
 

2. One inch service laterals are provided on the plans.  The Applicants representative is 
requested to coordinate the curb stop identified in the Town of Newburgh Water System notes 
versus the one identified on the detail. 
 

3. Note #4 on the map identifies that the wetlands were flagged on 2 July 2018 by Peter D. 
Torgeson. Note #7 has been added to the plans proposing to fill in wetlands to provide for 
separation distance to septic system 
 

4. Previous comment #7 requested the Grading Plan and limits of disturbance be provided for the 
lots.  The addition of the re-grading of the wetland areas will most likely cause greater than one 
acre disturbance on the project site and require coverage under the NYSDEC Stormwater 
SPDES program, a SWPPP for residential projects should be prepared.   
 

5. The roadway dedication information should be submitted to the Planning Board Attorney for 
review. 
 

6. Easement documentation for the common driveway serving lots #2 & 3 as well as Access and 
Maintenance Agreement must be submitted to the Planning Board attorney for review. 
 

7. Plans have sufficient information for referral to the Orange County Planning Department.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
PJH/kbw 












